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          This Service Alert only applies to Andair Fuel Selector Valves and Andair Gascolators

that have been supplied with female fittings and EF20/EF25 elbow fittings. This DOES NOT

apply to valves and gascolators that were supplied with male AN6, AN8 any hose fitting or

Banjo fitting.

                It has been bought to our attention that the four  holding screws that attach the

fitting to the body unit (valve or gascolator) which are Stainless Steel M3 x 10 mm long

countersunk hexagon head have not  always been secured properly and in two cases have

‘backed out’       

              This alert is issued for the inspection of these Countersunk screws.The inspector

must  be assured that these screws holding the fitting to the unit are tight and either loctited or

as Andair recommends the edge of the countersunk screw is damaged into the small hole

adjacent to the countersink edge.

           It is Andair’s intention to continue to offer female fittings “ loose” with a screw pack

together with the appropriate Allen key  indicating how to secure the countersunk screws.

This has been  found to be of great benefit to builders  when  installing fittings such as the       

AN823 or AN816.   

 This SA will be issued to all customers that our records show have had selector valves and

gascolators with female fittings and will be displayed on our web site

          www.andair.co.uk

  contact e-mail: andair@andair.co.uk

Telephone No: 01144 (0) 2392 473945

Fax No: (0) 2392 473946  

                   

                                                            

     


